

Dear Parents & Carers

Today your child has been given an empty cup.

If you would like to help Busby Nursery Parents & Carers'
Support Group, then please fill it with your choice of
sweets/goodies, then seal with cling film or foil
and return to the nursery
by Friday Nov 30th at the latest.

Your Jolly Pots will then be sold at the

Christmas Fayre on Saturday December 1st, 2-4pm

for £1 at the Nursery Stall, with all proceeds going directly to nursery funds. We realise this is a busy time for families, but we hope this offers a quick, simple way to support your nursery

Please note: we are a nut free school & nursery

Dear Parents & Carers

Today your child has been given an empty cup.

If you would like to help Busby Nursery Parents & Carers'
Support Group, then please fill it with your choice of
sweets/goodies, then seal with cling film or foil
and return to the nursery
by Friday Nov 30th at the latest.

Your Jolly Pots will then be sold at the

Christmas Fayre

on Saturday December 1st, 2-4pm

for £1 at the Nursery Stall, with all proceeds going directly to nursery funds. We realise this is a busy time for families, but we hope this offers a quick, simple way to support your nursery

Please note: we are a nut free school & nursery

CHristmas OLLY Po

Dear Parents & Carers

Today your child has been given an empty cup.

If you would like to help Busby Nursery Parents & Carers'
Support Group, then please fill it with your choice of
sweets/goodies, then seal with cling film or foil
and return to the nursery
by Friday Nov 30th at the latest.

Your Jolly Pots will then be sold at the

Christmas Fayre

on Saturday December 1st, 2-4pm

for £1 at the Nursery Stall, with all proceeds going directly to nursery funds. We realise this is a busy time for families, but we hope this offers a quick, simple way to support your nursery

Please note: we are a nut free school & nursery